
 

Here at Lostock Hall Primary School we take data protection very seriously and have policies and 

processes in place to ensure that we comply with the UK GDPR and the Data Protection Act 2018. We 

are committed to ensuring that we do the right thing with the information that we collect from our 

students, families, staff and Governors. 

As part of The True Learning Partnership we are working with NexusProtect in order to ensure that 

we collect, store and use personal data fairly, safely and lawfully. Please see our Privacy Notice and 

Data Protection policy for more detail on how we do this. 

The school’s Data Protection Officer (DPO) is Nick Holden of NexusProtect.  He can be contacted 

on governance@nexus-global.co.uk  The Data Protection contact in school is: Graham Hamilton, and 

can be contacted via the school office on admin@lostockhall.cheshire.sch.uk.  
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